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PRESENTATION BROTHERS
Forming Christ in the Young

Welcome to the Presentation Brothers' Anglo-Irish Province e-letter! Remember, we can

only share what we receive - so please do keep us up-to-date with events and stories from

your part of the Presentation Family. You can email us with anything you'd like to see

Blessed are

THE MERCIFUL

or they
shall obtain mercy

SRESENTATON BROTHERS YOUTH MNSTEY (PEYS)
PLGRMAGE TO WORLD YOUTH 2WY 2006
LMITED SPACES AVALASLEL

EXTRAORDINARY
JUBILEE OF MERCY

included.

Presentation Brothers Youth Ministry (PBYM) is delighted to
announce that is has secured 7 places for a young adult
pilgrimage to World Youth Day with Pope Francis in Krakow,
Poland. A very special two-week pilgrimage with Birmingham
Catholic Youth Service has been organised, leaving on 19th
July 2016 and ending on 2nd August 2016

The pilgrimage will give seven young adults (18+) the
opportunity to experience their faith in an incredible setting.
Places are limited, and are subject to a commitment to
volunteer with Presentation Brothers Youth Ministry in the future.

For more information, contact our Youth Ministry Coordinator

Br Anthony continues to provide regular insight on a range of topics, including the

importance of hope in 2016. Keep up-to-date with our Blogging Brother here.
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Connect Group

2016 began with
purpose for the first

Movies with Alpha Returns

Meaning
Presentation Brothers Looking for something
Youth Ministry (PBYM) to inspire and
hosts its first Movies challenge you this
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Connect Group
established in
Glasthule, Co Dublin.
Meeting off the back of
completing the Alpha
Course, the group has
been delving into the
Dynamic Catholic
book, Rediscover
Catholicism. An
energetic and lively
discussion took place
at the first of their
fortnightly meetings on
Monday, January 11th.
Please keep the group
in your prayers.
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With Meaning event of
the new year on
Tuesday, 26th January
2016. The Fault In
Our Stars will be
shown from 6pm, with
popcorn, pizza, and a
brief discussion on the
deeper themes of the
movie, all at the PBYM
Centre, in Mardyke
House, Cork.

The event is FREE
and open to everyone
over the age of 18,
and third level
students. To book a
place, click here.

@

New Year? Our
popular Alpha course
returns again this
Spring. You can now
choose between Cork
and Dublin, as courses
return to both cities on
Tuesday February
9th, 2016. In Dublin,
Glasthule hosts two
sessions per

Tuesday - 10.30am to
12 noon or 7.30pm to
9.00pm. In Cork,
Mount St Joseph hosts
Alpha from 7.00pm to
8.30pm. Want to know
more about Alpha?
Just click here.
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